
 

SAPC e-Note: SUBMISSION OF INTERN CPD ENTRIES FOR ASSESSMENT 

     
Dear Pharmacist Interns and Tutors,   

SAPC e-NOTE: SUBMISSION OF INTERN CPD ENTRIES FOR ASSESSMENT 

As part of the internship pre-registration evaluation programme, Pharmacist Interns are required to submit 
and be found competent in six (6) CPD entries. It is necessary for Pharmacist Interns to submit their CPD 
entries on time as it will increase their chances of eligibility to write the pre-registration examination and to 
be placed for community service.  

The Office of the Registrar would like to encourage all Pharmacist Interns who have not yet submitted six 
(6) CPD entries to do so before the last deadline for 2024, being Friday, 27 November 2024.  

NB! No CPD entries submitted after 27 November 2024 will be assessed during 2024.  

For guidance on submitting your CPD entries, visit the website: https://www.sapc.za.org/Intern_CPD or 
refer to your Intern/Tutor Manual.  

Yours sincerely, 

VM Tlala 

Registrar/CEO 
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